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February 27, 2012 

By e-Mail (lunn@niehs.nih.gov) and FedEx 

Dr. Ruth Lunn 
Director, Office of the Report on Carcinogens 
Division ofthe National Toxicology Program 
National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences 
Room 2138 
530 Davis Drive 
Morrisville, NC 27560 

Re: 	 Request for Comments on Nomination of Substances 
(Including "Diesel Exhaust Particulates") for Possible 
Review in a Future Edition of the Report on Carcinogens 

Dear Dr. Lunn: 

In response to the notice published by the Division of the National Toxicology Program 
(NTP) on January 19, 2012, (see 74 FR 2728), enclosed please find the comments of the Truck 
and Engine Manufacturers Association ("EMA") regarding the proposed nomination of "diesel 
exhaust particulates" for possible review and evaluation in a future edition of the NTP's Report 
on Carcinogens. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding EMA's comments. 

Very truly yours, 
[Redacted]

Enclosure 

A Non Governmental Organization in Special Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations 




